
“You Said, We Did”

You Said We Did

Parent asked about government changes to attendance and 

how this would impact Etone

We gave a summary of main changes including an increase 

from £60 to £80 fine.  More detail to be provided at the next 

meeting. 

Parent said they had struggled to find key dates of events on 

the calendar on the website

These dates would be available through the Matrix Academy 

Trust (MAT) App moving forwards.  

Parent asked about the length of referral time for success 

centre support 

We said referral time was around 3 weeks however, we 

provide lots of in school support and continually review our 

processes with the aim of reducing referral times. 
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